
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

10.06.24 
 

Maths 

In Maths, we will be continuing our learning about place value within 100. We have previously 

encountered numberlines to 10, 20 and 50. We will use our knowledge of counting to and from 

100 in 1s and 10s, to label numberlines with different starting and ending points. We will then 

explore finding one more and one less of a given number within 100. We will be thinking about 

how we find one more and one less of a number when it is a multiple of ten. Following this, we 

will be comparing numbers using the language ‘greater than’ ‘less than’ and ‘equal to’. 

 

Maths Homework 

Can you draw your own numberline using numbers within 100? What will you start and end 

number be? Will it count in 1s or 10s? 

English  
In English we continue with descriptive writing. We will be changing the setting, thinking of 

the different places the magic bubbles might take us. The children will use adjectives to 

describe where they go and use thesaurus’ to uplevel common words. We will also continue 

working on capital letters and full stops. The children will also be reflecting on their individual 

targets. 

 

Phonics and Reading 

 

We will be revisiting graphemes that our children have found particularly tricky over the last 

few weeks. For example: aw (or) ew (u-e and oo) au (or) and split digraphs. We will be spotting 

the digraphs in words and sounding and blending a range of real and alien words. 

Across the week we will also be revising all of the tricky words we have learned this year. 

 

Our fluency text this week is a speech for children about sustainability entitled: 

Let’s Be Superheroes For Our Planet! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



Topic  

 
This week will have a science focus as we take part in the BET Academy Green Week. 

On Monday we will be discussing favourite meals and looking at meat free recipes.  

On Tuesday the school councillors will be meeting with the School Business manager and 

premises assistant to discuss how Green we are as a school and what which area we need to 

improve on the most.   

On Wildlife Wednesday we will be outside planting and investigating: How pollinator friendly is 

your area? We will be learning about pollinators and ground dwellers. 

On Thrifty Thursday we will be discussing the 3 R’s: Reduce, Reuse, Recycle and developing 

designs for a machine to clean up plastics from the ocean. 

 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

We will be using the field for outside PE lessons, so please be mindful that if your 

child suffers from hay fever you may want to administer their medication on these 

days.  

 

For those of you with children who love transport:- on Sunday 9th June, there will be 

free bus rides on old London Buses in the Kingston and Epsom area. See: Route 406 

Heritage Day – London Bus Museum for more information. 

 
Class email addresses: 

badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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